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Calv;ast Public Hospital License No. 21-20242-01
ATTN: Dion Paquette

Administrator
205 Deceola Street
Laurium, MI 49913

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 29, 1982, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncomplimace which we brought
to your attention in our letter dated October 7, 1982. With regard to
the wipe test procedures described in the enclosure dated October 4,
1982, to your letter, please be advised that they are not consistent
with your required procedures. As stated in License Condition No. 16
which references the letter dated July 26, 1982, you are required to
decontaminate the tested area if the wipe test results exceed back-
ground (0.05 mR/hr).

We will avamine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
.

.
.

D. J. Sr inwski, Chief

Meterini Radiation Protection
Section 2

cc w/1tr dtd 10/29/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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